
 

  

      Christmas Performances  

Our Christmas performances have been absolutely magical over the last couple of weeks and it 
was especially nice to be able to share them with you all live and in person! Year 3 and 4 gave a 
fantastic singing production of the nativity story last week. Year 6 also gave a marvellous modern 
take on the nativity with their Christmas performance on Monday evening. Whilst Year 5 gave the 
parents a workout with their fantastic sing-a-long evening too! On Thursday, Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 children gave their parents and families a wonderful nativity on the big stage! All of the 
shows were simply incredible! With their brilliant songs, costumes, delivery of some very challeng-
ing lines and the excellent dancing, the children have done an amazing job of bringing Christmas 
to Perranporth School once again. A huge well done to all! 



What’s coming Up Next Week? 

Santa’s coming!!! 

See you back at school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Jubilee Tree! 
After a very long wait, we’d like to say a huge well done to 
Oliver in Year 5 who planted his Jubilee Tree this week. 
You might remember that Oliver won the FOPS Jubilee 
Plate Competition a little while back? Well he’s finally had 
the opportunity to claim his special tree planting prize! Oli-
ver’s apple tree, kindly donated by Goonhavern Garden 
Centre, will now live and grow at Perranporth for many 
years to come and hopefully we’ll see it bearing some fruit 
in the near future. Well done Oliver. 

 We hope you all have a very  

Merry Christmas! 

FOPS Christmas Festivities - Thank You! 
Last Friday and over several afternoons, FOPS have done an absolutely 
monumental job of giving our children Christmas celebrations to re-
member! Children from Reception to Year 3 all had a fantastic Christ-
mas treat by spending time in Santa’s magnificent grotto, receiving a 
special gift and even getting to play in the snow! This was a magical 
experience! 
The children in Y4, Y5 and Y6 have each had a brilliant Christmas 
Treasure Trail around the streets of Perranporth, collecting clues, drink-
ing hot chocolate at the Tennis Courts and solving the festive ana-
gram! It really was so much fun! 
 
We’d like to say a huge thank you to Laura Wells and the FOPS Elves, 
for all their hard work and for 
giving us such a wonderful 
time! Also a huge thank you to 
Santa for making his visit, to 
The Tywarnhayle Inn for the 
snow machine and to Dave 
Smith at Perranporth Tennis 
Club for allowing us to use the 
pavilion as a hot chocolate 
station. We’d also like to say a 
huge thank you to all of our 
wonderful Perranporth friends 
and families.  THANK  YOU!!!  

Christmas Tree Festival 
This year we have again taken part in the Christmas Tree Festival at THE PARISH CHURCH OF St 
PIRAN-PERRANZABULOE. Our school tree this year is on the theme of celebrating our British 
Values. The church looks amazing and is well worth a visit. The festival is open from Friday 9th 
December until January 2nd, excluding Christmas Day and when there are services. 
Open daily 11.00 to 6.00pm. Enjoy! 


